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1 I recently just moved to my home within the last week. I knew about this upcoming activity, but the 
information appears to have changed. as the Interchange site was originally on the north side of the 
Northwest Parkway. I do not believe that this is an appropriate location, especially for that density with 
the housing that are currently fairly close, and many of them are on well water. The risk is going up 
exponentially with the number of wells going through the aquifer that many residents rely on. 
Additionally, Extraction is having issues with odor control and vibrations with their Coyote Trails pad 
next to Vista Ridge in Erie. 

A hold on this needs to be considered and no further action on the encroachment of this activities 
near where people live. Population density, as well as the health and safety of the community needs 
to be taken into consideration. 

Extraction should be required to perform water well tests for all residents in the surrounding areas and 
prove without a doubt that there will be no safety concerns with contamination of well water during 
drilling, and after. They should be required to perform at a minimum annual well tests for all those that 
are concerned.
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